
 

Pacific Motorway (M1) – Eight Mile Plains to Daisy Hill upgrade 
Pacific Highway early works 
 

 

 
About the upgrade 
Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is upgrading the 
8-kilometre stretch of M1 from Eight Mile Plains to 
Daisy Hill (EMP2DH) as part of a rolling program of 
M1 upgrades between the Gateway and Logan 
Motorways.  
 
The EMP2DH upgrade is being delivered in four 
separate packages of works, with the second 
package being the Pacific Highway early works 
upgrade. 
 
This upgrade will increase the capacity of the 
Pacific Highway western service road and enable 
widening of the M1 through future upgrade projects 
– see map overleaf. 
 
TMR recently announced Georgiou Group as the 
construction contractor for this project, with works 
due to start in July 2020 and continue until late 
2021, conditions permitting.  
  
 
 

 
What to expect 

• Permanent removal of on-road parking along 
the Pacific Highway western service road 
between Moss Street and Westerway Street 

o The contractor will aim to provide directly 
impacted businesses with at least two 
weeks' notice of changes to parking 
requirements  

• Day and night works required to minimise 
disruption to businesses during operating hours 

• Changed traffic conditions including intermittent 
lane, shoulder and footpath closures  

• General increase in workers and construction 
activities in the area. 
Please note that every effort will be made to 
minimise impacts to residents, businesses and 
motorists during construction. 
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Keeping informed 
Those with an interest in these works are encouraged to 
register for the project’s free regular updates by contacting 
the project team – details below. 
Phone:  1800 600 163 
Email: phew.community@georgiou.com.au  
Website:    www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects 
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